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This application has been continued by the applicant to the December 16th, 2024, ZHM Hearing. 

 
 
 
 
  

 
Zoning  
Administrator  
Sign-off:  



From: Timoteo, Rosalina
To: Timoteo, Rosalina
Subject: FW: RZ STD 24-1180
Date: Friday, October 4, 2024 8:32:41 AM
Importance: High

 
From: Susan Swift <sswift@boggseng.com> 
Sent: Thursday, October 3, 2024 3:10 PM
To: Montalbano, Michelle <MontalbanoM@hcfl.gov>
Cc: Steve Stanley <sjs@stephenjstanleylaw.com>; Heinrich, Michelle <HeinrichM@hcfl.gov>; Rose,
Sarah <RoseSJ@hcfl.gov>; myersa <myersa@plancom.org>
Subject: RE: RZ STD 24-1180
Importance: High

 
 
 
Michelle,
After discussing the outstanding issues with our client, we would like to request a two-month
continuance.

As I understand it, that would push our ZHM hearing to December 16th.
We look forward to receipt of the Locational Criteria responses from the Planning Commission which
will assist us in determining our path forward.
 
Thank you.
 
Susan Swift, AICP
Director of Planning
BBE-Boggs Engineering LLC
O 813.747.9100
C 703.964.6792
sswift@boggseng.com
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